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CATHOLIC SERVICES APPEAL

April 10, 1990

Dear Friends,

Greetings to you and Happy Easter. How good £o be in
touch with you again. Much has happened since we last
met as you can see by the enclosed article,

1 am in Louisville, Ky., as officer of Ecumenical Affairs
and eager to be in touch with yvou about ecumenical and
interfaith events. If you are able to share anything
with me, please write. 1 certainly would like to be in
touch with you. Best wishes

Sincerely,

I ane

Marie Goldstein, RSHM

SMG/art
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